From: Hoque Farhana

Date: Feb 27, 2018 at 4:15 PM
To: Steven Fink

Subject:

Continental Studios has worked with Midwood for quite a few decades. When | became the new
yearbook adviser, the staff made my transition into the new role quite easy because they already
knew so much about how our building functions. They were able to reach out to the right faculty
members at Midwood and coordinate dates to take photographs in a timely fashion without my
having to step in. When deadlines are near, they do everything in their capabilities to make sure it is
met. So far, in working with Continental for the last four years their service has been excellent. They
really go above and beyond to make sure they have our students' and faculty members' best interest
in mind.

Sincerely,
Farhana Hoque
Midwood High School



